ExSC 6749-A
----Original Message-----

From: Theresa Zuraski [mailto:TZuraski@aami.org]

Sent: Monday, July 09, 2007 12:56 PM

To: psa@ansi.org

Cc: Anne Caldas

Subject: RE: PSDO Proposed Procedural Revisions - June 15, 2007 Standards Action

Comments on ExSC 6749

Several of the changes in ExSC 6749 state that "For existing ANS, the PSDO is required to seek and obtain the approval of the applicable ANSI-Accredited US TAG prior to its submission of a standard to ISO under a PSDO agreement" or words to that effect. 

This is fine as far as it goes, however under 3.4 of the ISO "Generic PSDO Modalities and Framework" document, parallel adoption by ISO of a document in development within the PSDO also is a possibility.

PSDO's should be required to seek and obtain the approval of the applicable ANSI-Accredited US TAG prior to submission of any standard to ISO under a PSDO agreement -- whether it is an existing ANS being balloted in ISO after the fact, or an ANS that is under development and undergoing some sort of parallel balloting in ISO.  For the latter, just notifying the TAG of intent at the beginning of a project as indicated in both 6749 and 6750 is not sufficient; the TAG also should agree to the submission.
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